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The Alabama Department of Public Health is presenting a three-part summer series of satellite 
programs on cultural sensitivity and diversity awareness for the education of health care 
providers, social workers, and staff that treat patients in community clinics, public health 
departments, medical and dental facilities.  
 
Elana Parker, Health Equities program manager with ADPH, said, “The primary objective is to 
address different minority populations based on cultural and social determinants. Both 
significantly impact upon their seeking healthcare. The ultimate goal is to eliminate barriers that 
prevent people from coming in for services.” 
 
The series covers diversity in minority populations which include currently incarcerated and 
newly released prisoners, persons with gay and lesbian lifestyles, and members of Native 
American Indian, Asian, Hispanic and Latino communities. 
 
The second satellite program in the series will be conducted on July 21 from 2 to 4 p.m. and the 
third is slated for Aug. 18, also from 2 to 4 p.m. 
 
To find out more about the free satellite and webcast conferences, go to the Alabama Public 
Health Training Network at www.adph.org/alphtn/ to view program information. To see the other 
programs which are now available as on demand webcasts, click on “On Demand Programs” 
and then select “Minority Health and Health Disparities." 
 
For more information on the National Partnership for Action to End Health Disparities, visit the 
Federal Office of Minority Health at http://www.omhrc.gov/ or for additional information visit the 
State of Alabama Office of Minority Health Web site at www.adph.org/minorityhealth/. 
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The Alabama Department of Public Health Office of Minority Health mission is to improve the 
health status of minority populations by improving access to quality health care services and by 
promoting minority presence and participation in health planning and policy formation. For 
additional information, go to www.adph.org/minorityhealth/  


